
 

 
 
 

Thursday 8th May 2025 
 

 
Dear Families, 
 
I am writing to inform you that Tuesday 1st July 2025 is a staff INSET day. This is an 
important day for staff to develop and continue their work on our curriculum and 
school plans for the new Academic Year. There will therefore be no school for 
students on this day whilst staff undertake this work.  
 
As this is an INSET day, staff will not be setting work for students to complete. 
 
Students will return to school at the normal time of 8:30am on Wednesday 2nd July. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Moses 
Principal 
 

 


